Memorandum
To:  EPC Planning Dept Date: June 1, 2021
From: Chris Quinn Dept.: Development Services

Re: Colorado Springs Utilities (CSU) determination on proposed pole barn at 1 1390 Valle
Verde Drive.

This memo is intended to address any CSU concerns with the proposed construction of a
40 foot by 30 foot detached ‘Uni-Frame Embedded’ building on the above referenced
property. The customer submitted site location for this proposed structure is as follows:
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CSU does NOT OBJECT to the above location of the proposed structure if
permitted/constructed as submitted by the applicant on June 1, 2021 (Mr. Jody Hakala).
This is proposed to be a 40 foot by 30 foot building located a distance of 5 feet from the
southerly side lot line and 25 feet from the Southeasterly front lot line along Valle Verde

Dr.

11390 Valle Verde Dr CSU determination June 1, 2021
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